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JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 1O278-OO12

September 21, 1993

Dear Liaison Group Member:

On Wednesday, October 20, 1993, there will be a meeting of the
Hudson River Oversight Committee (HROC) for EPA's Reassessment of
the Hudson River PCBs Superfund site. The meeting will take
place at 7:30 p.m., at the New Paltz Town Hall located at 1
Veterans Drive in New Paltz, New York.

As you know, it is at meetings of the Hudson River Oversight
Committee (HROC) that public issues and concerns regarding the
Reassessment are brought forward to the committee membership at
large by the Chairs of the four Liaison Groups. This meeting
will focus on the progress of the Reassessment, including
activity updates since HROC last met. One year has passed since
the last HROC meeting, and I am sure you have many questions you
would like placed before the Oversight Committee.

Please make certain to get your questions/comments/concerns to
your respective Chairpersons by October 13, 1993 so that they can
be consolidated and sent on to us here at EPA to work up a
cohesive working agenda in time for the meeting on October 20th.
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 212/264-7214.
The names and phone numbers of your Liaison Group Chairpersons
are listed on the back of this letter, along with directions to
the meeting place. As always, there will be a limited amount of
seats for observers. Thank you for your continued participation
in the Community Interaction Program for the Hudson River PCBs
Reassessment and I look forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenskif Community Relations Coordinator
External Programs Division
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